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English 

At the beginning of Summer term, we will 

revisit measurement through area and 

perimeter before we look at volume – the unit 

that measure the content or capacity of a 

container.  

Then review how to convert different units of 

measure including time (24-hour clock and 

12-hour clock)   

Finally look at angles and properties of shape. 

 

Mathematics 

This first part of Summer term, we will 

be learning the skills and techniques to 

play cricket. 
 

Children will be receiving their homework 

weekly on Fridays. It will focus on the 

subjects that were covered that week in 

order to help reinforce their learning.  It 

should be handed in on Tuesdays. 
 

Homework 
As the previous term, the extra session in 

the afternoon for reading comprehension 

will continue, to prepare for the year 6’s 

upcoming SATs In Shaa Allah. This session 

should help their confidence and skills in 

understanding and answering questions 

related to a text. 
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Reading Comprehension 

Year 5 & 6 Summer 1- 2019 
We will ensure that Islamic knowledge is incorporated into the curriculum In Shaa Allah. 

 

Our extra Maths afternoon sessions for 

revision will continue as the SATs draws 

nearer In Shaa Allah. This will hopefully help 

build their confidence and stamina as they 

continue to practice past SATs questions. 
 

SPAG 
We will continue the additional SPAG 

session in the afternoon, in order to 

practice their spelling, punctuation 

and grammar skills and enable them to 

answer the questions in the SPAG 

test. 

English 
This half term, we will be exploring the 

unusual story of Mongolian brothers, who 

are nomads, in a novel called ‘The 

Unforgotten Coat’.  We will be writing 

short pieces to create scenes, and using 

techniques like dialogue to move the story 

forward, multi-clause sentences, noun 

phrases and expanded noun phrases and 

past perfect to describe emotions, all to 

build-up to extend this narrative.  As a 

nonfiction piece, we will research to learn 

about Mongolia to be able to write an 

information text.     
 

PSHE 

We will be looking at ways we can keep 

ourselves and our loved ones safe.  We will 

discuss our physical and mental well-being.  

Some of the risks involved in different 

situations we have to face as we grow 

older (as secondary school) and how to 

deal with them.   

Our Art topic this half term is 

‘Cityscapes’.  We will be learning 

about some famous painters who are 

known for their portraits of famous 

cities, particularly cities by the 

water.  This will lead us to adopt 

their techniques to produce our own 

cityscapes! 

Maths Revision 


